
Facilities Planning & Capital Projects     •     1 Grand Avenue     •     San Luis Obispo, CA 93407-0690 

 

 

May 8, 2014 

 

To Interested Agencies: 

Per your request to be kept informed regarding the Student Housing South project, the 
proposed Final Environmental Impact Report (FEIR) is now available for review at the following 
locations:  

• Cal Poly Facilities Planning and Capital Projects office, Building 70; 

• Cal Poly (Kennedy) Library and SLO City/County Library; and 

• Online: http://afd.calpoly.edu/facilities/facp_index.asp  

The FEIR is comprised of the Errata, detailing the text edits to the EIR; the Response to 
Comments on the 2013 Draft EIR (Chapter 9); the Response to Comments on the 2014 
Recirculated Draft EIR (Chapter 10); and the 2014 Recirculated Draft EIR. 

Anyone interested in the FEIR should contact Joel Neel, Director, Facilities Planning and Capital 
Projects, at (805) 756-2193 or jneel@calpoly.edu. 

A public hearing before The Board of Trustees of the California State University has been 
scheduled for May 20 and 21, 2014, in the Board of Trustees Chambers, located at 401 Golden 
Shore, in Long Beach, California.  Information regarding this meeting can be found at 
http://www.calstate.edu/bot/agendas/. 
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